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13th May,1961 

 

Dear Sir, 

At a Meeting held at North Wilts Golf Club on Wednesday, 10th May,1961, 

the decision was taken to form The Wiltshire Golf Captains' Society. 

 

The meeting was attended by 19 Captains, Past and Present, of Clubs in  

the County and apologies were received from 34 people. In addition, those present 

were able to report that the Society would have the support of other members of 

their Clubs. 

 

The Rules of the Society were discussed and I attach a copy of these for 

your information. Officers of the Society were elected as indicated above. 

 

The Meeting decided that the activities of the Society should be confined 

to the playing of Golf and the holding of Social Functions of a Golfing Nature, With this 

in view, our Captain is making arrangements for a Stableford Competition, 

to be followed by a Supper, in late June. It is our intention to arrange another meeting 

in the Autumn which may be followed by a Dinner and, in addition, the 

possibility of arranging a match with another Society will be explored. 

 

You will note that Life Membership of the Society is open to all captains, 

past and present, of The Wiltshire County Golf Union, the Wiltshire Alliance, and all Clubs 

affiliated with the Wiltshire County Golf Union. It is earnestly hoped 

that all those persons eligible will wish to join and I would be grateful if you would fill 

in the Membership Form which is attached and return it to me with your subscription. 

Alternatively, if you would give the form to the Captain of your 

Club, I have asked him to return it to me. 

 

A notice concerning the meeting at the end of June will be sent to all 

those people whose membership forms have been received by 31st May,1961 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 J.T.LUMLEY.            

  Hon.Secretary. 


